
Message from the Principal

This Sunday, September 15, marks the beginning of Hispanic
Heritage Month—a vibrant celebration of Spanish-speaking cultures
and their remarkable contributions to the fabric of America. This
month allows us to reflect on the rich histories and legacies that
have shaped our nation.

The chosen dates, from September 15 to October 15, are significant as they encompass key
independence days across Latin America: Costa Rica, El Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras, and
Nicaragua (all gaining independence from Spain on September 15, 1821), followed by Mexico
(September 16, 1810) and Chile (September 18, 1810). Additionally, we honor Virgin Islands-Puerto
Rico Friendship Day, further highlighting the unity and shared history within the Hispanic
community.

Be sure to follow U-46’s social media throughout the month as we showcase and celebrate the
achievements, heritage, and cultural diversity of Hispanic Americans.

Gracias
Lisa Olsem ~ Principal

WE ARE KENYON WOODS AND WE DREAM BIG

To accomplish great things, we must not only act, but also DREAM; not only plan, but also
BELIEVE!

~ Anatole France

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR KWMS STUDENTS OF THE MONTH!
Congrats to all the Students of the Month!!! Each month one student is chosen from each of the
different departments as their Student of the Month. These students exemplify what it means to
Live the Kenyon Way. Teachers are looking for students who are kind, take initiative, go above and



beyond in their classes, students who help others in need and students who have positive
attitudes.

They Respect Others and Act Responsibly each and every day.

Congratulations to these students for being chosen as the Student of the Month for September!!

Janam M Parikh
Lucine (Luci) Fabros

Karla Garza
Connor Grant
Elijah Guercio
Astha Thakkar

Otto Hausermann
Byron Martinez

Priyah Echevarria

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A4FAAAF2BAAFE3-51373496-2024


The MLP students have been learning about storms, hurricanes, and static electricity in science.
Students have been learning about opposite and same charges. The students had fun learning
about how to create static electricity with a balloon and testing to see which objects stick and
don't stick. Science is sooo fun!

SPORTS TEAM PICTURE DAY IS COMING!

Sports team picture day is coming up! Your athlete's photos will be posted online at vipis.com
within 3 weeks of your photo day for viewing and ordering. Please click here to sign up for email
notification when your photo is ready to view and order: www.vipis.com/q/r

http://vipis.com/
http://www.vipis.com/q/r


If you have any questions about sports team and individual pictures, please contact Visual Image
Photography at support@vipis.com

mailto:support@vipis.com


NOTES FROM THE COACHES CLIPBOARD!

Monday 9-16 Girls Volleyball plays against Eastview at home. Kenyon panthers, we need your
support. The theme is PACK THE PLACE “WHITE OUT GAME” You will receive a bag of TAKIS if
you wear white to the game.



Wednesday 9-18 Boys Soccer will have a home against Tefft. Panther please come out and support
them. We will be passing out popsicles to everyone.

7th Grade Girls Volleyball Player - Sofia
Wesoloski

8th Grade Girls Volleyball Player -
Camryn Boyd

FROM THE CREATIVE MINDS OF OUR PANTHERS
Art 1 students have finished their second summative project after studying the Elements of Art.
They demonstrated the use of Line, Shape, Color, Form, Value, Texture and Space in their own
creative way. Here are two examples from students Sophia Shuliga and Skylar Ruge.



CREATIVE CLUB IS BACK!
For students who want to spend extra time, they can join CREATIVE CLUB! We will meet after
school on Tuesdays. Rides can pick them up at 5PM or they can use the activity bus. No
curriculum is taught, this is just a chance for students to express their creativity in various ways.
The first informational meeting will be on September 10th after school.



LINK TO THE LUNCH MENU

https://www.u-46.org/Page/9190


KWMS SPIRITWEAR

Don't forget to place your orders for the Kenyon Woods back-to-school sale! You'll save 30% off
the entire site. These are the lowest the prices will be all year. In addition, all orders over $75 will
receive free shipping. Shop Now!

IMPORTANT DATES

9/16/24 - Boys Soccer vs Eastview - Away
9/16/24 - Girls Volleyball vs Eastview - Home
9/18/24 - Boys Soccer vs Tefft - Home
9/18/24 - Girls Volleyball vs Tefft - Away
9/23/24 - Boys Soccer vs Canton - Away
9/23/24 - Girls Volleyball vs Canton - Home
9/25/24 - EXPLORE Parent Night - NOW Arena 6 -7:30 pm
9/26/24 - EXPLORE 2023 - Fieldtrip for all 8th Graders
9/27/24 - 7th Grade Dance - 6 - 8 pm
9/28/24 - Boys Cross Country Meet @ BHS
9/30/24 - Boys Soccer vs Tefft - Away
9/30/24 - Girls Volleyball vs Tefft - Home
10/2/24 - Picture Re-take Day
10/2/24 - Boys Soccer vs Canton - Home
10/2/24 - Girls Volleyball vs Canton - Away

https://click.email.1stplacespiritwear.com/?qs=eca51bd386ea52e043cd9149a59e1a9b6a816b560482d6024027dc5db06e4839713859063efe9e176b536e809e83b33d3e1c2de5ed62591f


Link to all 2024/25 KWMS Panther Newsletters

Kenyon Woods Middle School
Website: https://www.u-46.org/KenyonWoods
Location: 1515 Raymond Street, South Elgin, IL, USA
Phone: 847-289-6685
Fax: 847-488-1430
Attendance line: 847-289-6685 Ext: 6654

Lisa Olsem
Lisa is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://www.u-46.org/domain/11648
https://www.u-46.org/KenyonWoods

